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Ottawa, May 28, 1910.

E.S.

Dear Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of

nuunted mag of the Province of Quebec forwarded me by you,

and to thank you very much for same.

Yours truly,

Fiant Ledley

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

The Provincial Secretary,

Province of Quebec,

Quebec, Que.

1 Indian affairs. (Re 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-3 P.t.1)
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